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BACKGROUND
Within the past two to three years, attention has focused on a new
series of maladies and health complaints called environmental
illnesses, or the "20th century disease." A study in this week's
Journal of the American Medical Association takes a look at this
modern disorder and looks for valid, scientific explanations behind
it.

The JAMA REPORT takes a look at both sides of this controversial
topic by interviewing Donald W. Black, MD, of-the University of
Iowa in Iowa City and Theran Randolph, MD, of Chicago. Randolph is
considered the nation's pioneer in environmental illness.

The concept of environmental illness centers on the proposition
that common foods, the pesticides used on them, and other chemicals
disrupt a person's immune system. That disruption then leads to a
number of physical and mental disorders.

Black's JAMA study looks skeptically at environmental illness. Of
the 26 patients Black and his colleagues looked at, most were
middle-aged women who complained of several symptoms. Sixty-five
percent of them met the criteria for a current or past mood or
anxiety order. In his interview, Randolph says traditional medicine
has tried to shun clinical ecologists and physicians who believe in
environmental illnesses "because we're taking patients and money
away from them."

Our piece includes interviews with both Black and Randolph, a graph
explaining portions of the JAMA study and footage of those
environmental factors that clinical ecologists say cause
environmental illness.

If you have any questions, please call John Hammarley or Christiana
Arvetis at (312) 951-0619.
And please remember to fill out and return the user reply card. It
helps out a lot. Many thanks.




